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Welcome to Churchmead 
Church Of England (VA) 

School.

We are really looking forward to meeting you all 
when you start to tour secondary schools in 

September.  
Taking the next step in your school life can be 

daunting, but here at Churchmead we aim to make 
the transition as easy as possible for you. 

We hope the video on the next slide will give you 
and your families a sense of just how inclusive, 

vibrant and creative Churchmead school is. Please 
contact us when the current situation has eased 

and come and visit us for yourselves. 

Mr C Tomes

Headteacher 





Churchmead 
competitions for 
year 5 students!

Attached are details of two competitions 
for you to enter! You can enter one or 

both- it’s up to you!

For each competition, you must send your 
entry via email to 

sharrington@churchmead.org and 
tyounger@churchmead.org by the 

deadline date. 

We will pick three winners from the 
entries- Gold, Silver and Bronze!

If you are a winner, Churchmead School 

mailto:sharrington@churchmead.org
mailto:tyounger@churchmead.org


Competition 1: Drama-

movie freeze frames
Re-create an image from a famous, well 

known movie with you as the star! Take a 
photo of the image to send to us, (photos on 

a mobile phone will be fine!)

To create the image, be as imaginative as 
possible:

• Dress up – try to re-create the look with 
anything you can find at home!

• Make / create props – you could use that 
left-over Amazon Box to create the bow of 

the Titanic!

• Use as many family members as possible –
the more the merrier! 

• Concentrate on the body language and 
facial expressions to capture the scene.



Churchmead student 

EXAMPLES: 

Mary Poppins Titanic Jurassic Park



Competition 2: 
photography-
Churchmead 
school values!

Our values are Courage, 
Compassion and 

Commitment.

We can see these in action in our 
everyday lives, but can you take a 
photograph that really shows one
of these values summed up in a 

single image? 

Think creatively! 



photograph
s that show 
courage, 
compassion 
and 
commitmen
t. 

Where do 

you see 

these values 

being 

shown in 

your 



Deadline date for competitions:

Please send your entries either to your class teacher, 
(who can pass them on to us), or directly to us via 

email. sharrington@churchmead.org and 
tyounger@churchmead.org

The closing date is: July 15th 2020!

All information about Churchmead school admissions, our 
prospectus and our newsletters can be found on our 

website: www.Churchmead.org

mailto:sharrington@churchmead.org
mailto:tyounger@churchmead.org
http://www.churchmead.org/



